
 

                    Friday 27th January 2023 

Newsletter 

AWARD WINNERS 

 

A huge congratulations to our award winners this week: 

 

Year 1: Hayley, Robyn, Ahmed, Elliott 

Year 2: Charlie N, Alfie, Noah, Milo 

Year 3: Ta’Sharn, Ivy-Mae, Yvanah, Estefania 

Year 4: Harriet, Zac, Ryan, Bailey 

Year 5: Prosper, Pranav, Trinity, Tai ’Vian 

Year 6: Bailey, Jackson, Seleni, Charlie 

UNIFORM 

School uniform plays a key role in promoting pride, self-confidence, and a feeling 

of belonging within the student body. These factors contribute to students'  

wellbeing, removing the additional pressures of deciding what to wear and added 

stress of meeting the expectations of their peers.  

Our Uniform 

Blue jumper or cardigan (pre-loved jumpers are available from the main office for 50p) 
Dark charcoal grey trousers, shorts or skirts. 
White cotton shirt or polo shirt 
Light blue chequered summer dresses may be worn in appropriate warm weather. 
Black shoes (A change of footwear may be bought in for children who wish to play 
football at lunchtimes). 
 
Whole School PE kits 
Plain white T-shirt (Brand new t-shirts available from the main office for £1) 
Plain dark blue or black shorts or jogging bottoms 

Alternatively, Rubery Schools Community Swop Shop providing free preloved school uniform to    

Birmingham and beyond! 224 New Road, Rubery, Birmingham B45 9JH Monday, Wednesday,     

Friday and Saturday 11:00 to 14:00 



 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

Tuesday 31st January 9am - Times tables workshop for parents/children Year 4  

Wednesday 1st February 9am - Phonics Workshop Nursery parents 

Monday 20th - Friday 24th February - Half Term Holiday, school closed 

Tuesday 28th February 9.15 am - Y5 & 6 Parents' Maths workshop   

Thursday 2nd March - Year 6 Topic Trip to the Black Country Living Museum  

Tuesday 21st March 9.15 am - Y5 & 6 Parents’ Reading Workshop 

Thursday 30th March - Easter Craft Workshop 9am Reception and Nursery 

Monday 3rd - Friday 14th April - Easter Holiday, school closed 

Monday 1st May - Bank holiday, school closed 

Monday 8th May - King’s Coronation, school closed 

Tuesday 9th - Friday 12th May - Year 6 SATs 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half Term Holiday, school closed 

Wednesday 28th - Friday 30th June - Year 6 residential to Kingswood 

Friday 21st July - Last day of term for pupils 

Monday 24th & Tuesday 25th July - Staff INSET, school closed 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

A huge congratulations to Oliver Q in year 

5, who last weekend successfully           

auditioned for the role of Jerry in this   

summer’s Youth Onstage production of the 

hit musical Summer Holiday. 

Oliver will be perform-

ing live from       

Thursday 18th -     

Saturday 20th May at 

The Old Rep Theatre 

in Birmingham. 

We are very proud of 

Oliver and can’t wait 

to see him on stage. 

ATTENDANCE 

Our target for attendance is 96% 

Attendance 16th-20th Jan: 94.9% 

Year 1: 93% 

Year 2: 94.7% 

Year 3: 95.8%            

Year 4: 96.3% 

Year 5: 95.2% 

Year 6: 94.4% 

Well done to this week’s winners, Year 4 

They were rewarded with a roll of the dice 

on Classopoly and landed on Extra     

Playtime, enjoy! 


